
                            
COVID-19 ALERT 04-15-2020 

 

STA/ILA COVID-19 SAFETY ALERT 
During this National Emergency and to help reduce and stop the spread of 

the Coronavirus Pandemic. It is essential that you 

Enroll For PAYROLL CHECK DIRECT DEPOSIT Payment.      
  

This continues our commitment to provide a safe environment for the 

men and women who work in the Port of Baltimore. 

 

Working Together For The Benefit Of All 


